
 

 

  
 

 

 

For Immediate Release 2 May 2013 

 

 

 

Allied Irish Banks, p.l.c. announces date for Interim Management Statement 

 

 
Allied Irish Banks, p.l.c. (“AIB”) will issue an Interim Management Statement at 7am on Tuesday 7

th
 

May 2013. This release will be available on our website www.aibgroup.com/investorrelations. 
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